
Honeystone Owner’s Association 

Meeting Minutes 7/20/15 

 

Attendees:  John Jung, Rich Hultgren, Kathy Michener, Janet Kiefer 

 

 Reviewed and discussed hiring an attorney to pursue the lots with 

judgements (lots 33 & 77).  Decided to wait until next month to see if they 

pay  There would be an approximate cost of $2,000.00 minimum to pursue 

these further. 

 Reviewed and approved June financials. 

 

New Business: 

 

 Rich will take the updated registration report and have the mailing address 

changed to our current board President – John Jung. 

Old Business 

 Kenrick culvert pipe work is complete! 

 

 A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO ALL WHO HELPED ON THE NN  

   ENTRANCE SPRING CLEAN UP!! 
 

 

 

Next meeting will be at Janet Kiefer’s house on 8/17/15 @ 7:00pm. 


